## PLEASE TAKE NOTICE - PLANNING COMMISSION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting for Tuesday, May 11, 2021 has been canceled due to the lack of requests for the agenda.

The next regular meeting of the Fort Gratiot Charter Township Planning Commission may be held on **Tuesday**, **June 15**, **2021**, beginning at **7:00 o'clock p.m.**, in the Gardendale Meeting Room at the Municipal Center, 3720 Keewahdin Road, Fort Gratiot, Michigan 48059.

PLANNING COMMISSION FORT GRATIOT CHARTER TOWNSHIP

**POSTED May 5, 2021**